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Thursday 21st November

FOC  
for nurses
from an
AVSPNI
practice    

Non member
practice £30

VSSCo, Lisburn

at 7.15pm

https://ti.to/avspni/avspni-
nurse-evening-meeting-
gastric-stasis-in-rabbits

AN AVSPNI EVENT
Nurse Evening

Meeting

Gastric Stasis in
Rabbits Matthew Rendle RVN

Nursing CPD

with Fork supper 

Matt started his veterinary nursing career at The Park Veterinary Centre,
Watford in September 1989, a busy mixed and exotics 13-vet practice,
where he completed his veterinary nursing qualification and was made
Senior Theatre Nurse in 1994. Matt has experience in the nursing care for
many species from ants to elephants (and most things in-between) and
has been fortunate to travel extensively across the world as part of his
roles. 
Matt has been involved in veterinary politics for many years and currently is
an elected member of the RCVS VN council. Matt is the Chair of AZEVN
which he helped found in 2016 to provide CPD for nurses working with zoo,
exotics, and wildlife species. Matt also is a member of the board of
ACOVENE, who help promote and support veterinary nursing education in
Europe. 

“Gastric stasis in rabbits is extremely
under diagnosed and not well
understood, this is a massive welfare
issue. In this lecture, I will discuss
why it happens, how to treat it, and
most importantly how to prevent it! “

Registration opens 01/11
for NURSES only 
Registration for Vets
will open soon 

How to book:
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